
 
 
 
 
 

North Sagamore Water District 
Public Notice 

In response to the State of Emergency and concerns about COVID-19 and its implications on 
elections and public meetings, the Governor signed a law authorizing the North Sagamore 
Water District Board of Water Commissioners to vote to postpone the local election and annual 
meeting, previously scheduled for Wednesday, April 29, 2020.   At its monthly meeting on May 
20, 2020, the Board of Water Commissioners voted to reschedule the annual district meeting 
and election to the following date and location: 

Sagamore Beach Colony Club  
Fisher Tennis Center – Adams Pavilion 
144 Clark Road, Sagamore Beach 02562 

Wednesday, June 24, 2020 
6:00 P.M. 

The law requires the District to post public notice of the postponed election and rescheduled 
election date on its website and to broadly publicize the postponement and rescheduling.  The 
District will provide additional notice through our website, www.northsagamorewaterdistrict.com 
and the Bourne Enterprise as needed.  

 

http://www.northsagamorewaterdistrict.com/

